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Grab 'n Go Lunches
Sunset Elementary is serving Grab 'n Go lunches every day. These lunches are for students in Davis
Connect or on their remote learning days. Lunches will be charged to your child's account, so please
make sure that you have su�cient funds. Pick up for these lunches will take place daily, from 10:30-
11:00 a.m., outside the main entrance (south doors) to the school.



MASKS
Your students have done a wonderful job of wearing their masks at school. We know this is a tough
thing for all of us and we appreciate your support. As a reminder, students are required to wear a
mask at school. Teachers have planned mask breaks in class. Masks can be off if they are eating or
drinking, and if students are 6 ft apart, they can take masks off at recess.

From the Davis School District Covid-19 Policy:
What is a face covering? A mask made of synthetic or natural fabrics that covers the nose and mouth;
secures under the chin; �ts snugly against the nose and sides of the face; and does not have an
exhalation valve or vent.
Please help us slow the spread by ensuring that your child has an appropriate face covering for
school.



Entering the school...
Please remember that when you come to the school, you will need a photo I.D. to enter the building. If
you plan on going past the school o�ce, you will need to have a temperature check and �ll out a Covid
symptoms form. We welcome you to come to school but just want you to be aware of the
requirements for entry.

Please DO NOT go past the o�ce without completing the above items. This will help with contact
tracing when needed.

Device Check out
PLEASE BE SURE that you have SIGNED the online documentation for devices through your myDSD
account. We need this done before students can use or bring home devices.

We will be checking out devices to ALL students for the school year. They will need to bring the devices
back and forth with them as they will us them on both face-to-face and remote learning days. This
doesn't mean that they need to bring the device home. If you DO NOT want a device to come home
with your students, please email your child's teacher and let them know. If we don't hear from you, we
will assume that you want the device to come home and that you are responsible for its care at home.

Devices will be checked out to students on Wednesday, September 2, or Thursday, September 3.
Remote learning activities will begin after Labor Day.

If you want to purchase device insurance, please read the attachment below. If you have questions,
please call the school o�ce.
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